
Good morning, InfoTech Families,  

Many teachers received the COVID vaccine and, as a result, were not able to attend school today due to 
the negative impact it had on their health. In order to ensure the safety of all of my students, the 
classrooms/schedules were modified for the day.  The students were given access to the changes in 
their TEAMS account.  All students  were left assignments to do by their teachers and all classes are 
covered to ensure student safety.  I really need to say thank you to my staff who pulled together this 
morning to make sure school continued in spite of the challenge presented.  I am fortunate to have such 
a wonderful staff who cares so much for your children. 

Thank you families for your understanding.  I wish you a long, wonderful weekend,  

Beth Furnari 
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